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Friday 23rd September 2022 

Tell Them From Me - Parent Survey 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to participate in the Parent Tell Them From Me survey. The survey asks parents 

and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact student wellbeing and engagement. 

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 

experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and 

practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable 

feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The survey 

will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will be 

conducted from Friday 23rd October until Friday 18 November (Term 4, Week 6). Although participating 

in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated. The survey is available in 

23 languages. 

More information about the survey is available at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm. To access the survey for our 

school go to: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/cw2022 

Yours Sincerely 

David Macfarlane Monica Marchiello 
Assistant Principal Principal 
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